

## 仁濟醫院靚次伯紀念中學 YAN CHAI HOSPITAL LAN CHI PAT MEMORIAL SECONDARY SCHOOL

15th September, 2025

## Invitation to The 3<sup>rd</sup> Hong Kong English Speaking & Performing Contest 2025

Dear Principal,

I am writing this letter to invite your students to participate in The 3<sup>rd</sup> Hong Kong English Speaking and Performing Contest 2025. Last year, we hosted the 2<sup>nd</sup> EBIC, in short for English Benchmark International Collaborations, which was a competition joined by students from all over the world, such as China, Macau, Malaysia, Thailand, Indonesia, South Korea and other regions. In the contest, the participating students have not only showcased their talents in the use of English but also their language art performance.

As a host school for the aforesaid competition, we have decided that the event of this year and its Grand Prize Presentation will be held on 6<sup>th</sup> December, 2025 and 18<sup>th</sup> April, 2026 respectively. The content of this contest is varied, including Story Telling, Singing, Sole Verse Speaking, Action Song and Spelling. Therefore, it is a competition that can not only promote English learning, but also broaden students' horizons. In addition, it is an opportunity for them to unleash their unlimited potentials and to foster their confidence and team work.

Details concerning the contest can be found in the Application Guide, which has been enclosed together with posters for your reference. To enter your students, please complete the Google Registration Form on our school website. Should there be any enquiry regarding the contest, please also feel free to send emails to Ms. Yung, the Chairlady for the contest committee, at lcp-ykm@lcp.mysch.net.

We look forward to seeing your students in the contest and we wish them all the best.

Yours faithfully,

LAU Sai Chong

Principal

校址(Address): 新界將軍澳毓雅里十號 10 Yuk Nga Lane, Tseung Kwan O, N.T. 電話(Tel): 2702 9033 傳真(Fax): 2702 1170 電郵(E-mail): lcp-mail@lcp.mysch.net 綱址(http): http://www.lcp.edu.hk